
 

 

Headteacher:  Mr J Handley       Tel:  (01298) 85278 

e-mail: school@taddingtonpriestcliffe.derbyshire.sch.uk 

website: www.taddingtonpriestcliffe.derbyshire.sch.uk 

11th July 2019 
Dear Parents 

 

I am writing to inform you about the class group arrangements for next year. 

 

I have made the decision with the support of the Governors to create 4 classes in 

the mornings. This will enable us to provide a Reception class, Y1/Y2, Y3/4 and 

Y5/6 classes. 

 

This arrangement will ensure that teaching can be targeted toward single key 

stages and ensure class sizes are maintained at our optimum, enabling precise and 

tailored teaching. 

 

In the mornings, classes will be arranged as follows: 

 

Reception  - Miss Furness 

Y1/2   - Mrs Chapman and Miss Furness 

Y3/4   -  Mr Handley and Mrs Williams 

Y5/6    - Miss Bellicoso 

 

In the afternoons, classes will be as follows: 

 

Reception  - Mrs Beswick and Miss Furness 

Infants  - Mrs Chapman and Miss Furness 

Juniors  -  Miss Bellicoso 

 

Further information is available on the school website under Classes>How we 

arrange Classes. 

 

Although your children know all the teachers here really well, over the next week 

they will spend time with their new teacher/teachers in their new classroom. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

James Handley 

Headteacher 
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